GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA

PROCUREMENT NOTICE

Upgrade and Enhancement of the Carter Rey Blvd

Procurement #2021/MICUHT/ARP/CRB 1-1.2

Further to the notice, the following additional information is being provided by the MICUHT
Procurement Committee for the upgrade and enhancement of the Carter Rey Blvd project:

The Carter Rey Boulevard project site is approximately 715m in length and will be increased in
width to approx. 15.5m at its widest sections. The road will comprise of three lanes and will include
the following:

a concrete road surface,

concrete roundabouts,

concrete kerbs both sides

concrete sidewalks on both sides,

concrete catchpits and soakaways on one side, and

provision for landscaping.

The Contractor will be mainly responsible for labour and equipment only. Materials that the
MICUHT will be responsible for include blocks, cement, sand, gravel, steel, manhole covers,
pipes, concrete, marl and topsoil materials. All other materials shall be covered by the Contractor.

The road project is divided into two packages. Package #1 is from the Wall Black roundabout to
junction at Social Security with a total paving length of 400m and a total area of 5540 sq m.
Package #2 is from the junction at Social Security to the Valley Roundabout with a total paving
length of 315m and a total area of 5052 sq m. Bidders may bid for one or both packages provided
they offer for all items and quantities in a package. Bidders not offering for all items and
corresponding quantities in a package will be considered as non-responsive for respective
packages. Bid evaluation will be on a per package basis and the contract will be awarded on a
package by package basis.

Issued: Wednesday 1%t September, 2021



